
	
  

	
  

Microsoft Customer Guidance Advisory on Recent Nation-State Cyber 
Attacks. 
 
Microsoft has released advisory to address customer guidance on recent Nation-State 
cyber attacks. A remote attacker can exploit the vulnerability to take control of an 
affected system.  
 

CERRT.NG encourages users and administrators to review the Microsoft’s Security 
Advisory and apply the necessary updates. 
 
https://msrc-blog.microsoft.com/2020/12/13/customer-guidance-on-recent-
nation-state-cyber-attacks/ 
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